
On April 30th, the House Oversight Committee passed a legislative

proposal that includes drastic cuts to the retirement benefits that

postal employees have earned through years of

 hard work, dedication, and sacrifice.

What Would These Benefit Cuts Mean for You?

Postal workers deserve dignity in retirement, not broken promises! 

TAKE ACTION!TAKE ACTION!

Uniform FERS Contribution Increase: Increases retirement contributions to 4.4%
for all postal employees. If you make $60,000 a year, that means a $2,000
reduction in your annual take-home pay.

Elimination of FERS Annuity Supplement: Removes the supplement for postal
employees retiring before age 62. If you plan to retire at 57, this will force you to
work another five years.

Change to Annuity Calculation: Changes the retirement calculation from your
highest-three earning years to highest five. Over the course of your retirement,
this means losing tens of thousands of dollars and reducing your annuity for life.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT 

PROTECTPOSTALWORKERS.COM

CALL YOUR REPRESENTATIVE NOW:

 202-224-3121 


